

St. Mark Lion



Mother/Son Basketball is March 14th

HASA is hosting Mother/Son Hoops Madness Night on March 14 from 6:30 - 9pm. The cost is \$10 per family. All boys Pre-K through Grade 8 are invited to participate with their mother or someone special. Come dressed in your favorite basketball attire. Team registration will begin at 6:30pm and games begin promptly at 7pm. Please see the attached flyer to order tickets by the March 6 deadline or to get info about volunteer opportunities.

Career Day Needs YOU!

St. Mark School's annual Career Day is looking for presenters. We would love to have parents, family and friends of our students and alums. Please see the attached flyer for more information and contact Laura Kuhl at laurakuhl4@gmail.com if you are interested in being a featured speaker.

What's Coming Up?

February 21 & 22 - Wizard of Oz | 7pm

February 26 - Ash Wednesday Mass | 1:30pm

February 27 - St. Mark School Spelling Bee

March 3 - First Eucharist Info Meeting* | 5:40pm School Library

March 4 - Walk Through Wednesday | 9-11am HASA Science Night | 6:30-8pm Father Henry Hall

March 5 - First Eucharist Info Meeting* | 7pm School Library

March 6 - Scholastic Book Fair Begins End of Second Trimester Mother/Son Hoops Madness Deadline Noon Dismissal

You Are Invited to HASA's Annual









All St. Mark families are invited to the HASA Science Night Wednesday, March 4 from 6:30 -8pm in Fr. Henry Hall.

Science Night is our school's annual celebration of science. It will be a fun night of hands-on activities featuring UMBC's Chemistry Department and our own St. Mark students. Science Night is NOT a drop-off event. Please see attached flyer for more information.

01 ST. MARK LION



Congrats to our Grade 8
Boys and Grade 3 Girls
Basketball Teams on their
championship victories
this weekend!



PBIS Spotlights

This past weekend our Grade 7 & 8 Robotics team was 1 of 2 middle schools to compete alongside area high schools in the First Tech Challenge at Oakland Mills High School. And we are proud to announce that they finished 4th out of 36 teams. The faculty and staff of St. Mark would like to thank the coaches Mr. Allen and Mr. Barthel for all of the wisdom they have imparted to the team over this year.





In a PBIS first, we will be honoring three students this week. In Mrs. Sanders' Kindergarten B there were three students who won class awards for the kindness and respect that they have shown their fellow classmates.



This week's honorees are Logan Brown, Mary Grace Gustin and Brigid McNulty. We are all so proud to see Kindergarteners take our PBIS anchor and its lessons to heart.

2020-2021 Tuition & Enrollment

The tuition rates for the 2020-2021 school year are available on stmark-school.org and reenrollment is now open for next year. Emails have been sent regarding each family's School Admin portal access. Please contact Mrs. Stacey Aisquith at saisquith@stmark-school.org if you have any access questions.

Wizard of Oz Debuts Tomorrow Night!

Just one more sleep until we are off to see The Wizard! There are still a few tickets remaining for both the Friday and Saturday performances. Both shows begin at 7pm in Father Henry Hall. We'll save you a seat!

Please look out for the following attachments

Nurse's Corner
- regarding Flu Season
Flower Sale Pre-Order Form
Career Day Flyer
Mother/Son Hoops Madness Flyer
HASA Science Night Flyer